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Press release 

LightingEurope calls for more ambition in the revision of the 
Energy Performance of Buildings Directive 

 

The European Commission publishes today its proposal for a targeted revision of the Energy 

Performance of Buildings Directive. It is estimated buildings account for 40% of total energy 

consumption and 36% of energy-related greenhouse gas emissions in the European Union.  

 

“We support the intention of the European Commission to accelerate the renovation of 

buildings across Europe,” said Ourania Georgoutsakou, Secretary General of LightingEurope.  

 

“Europe’s lighting industry has today the technology and products we need to deliver significant 

energy savings – up to 10% of the overall European energy consumption by 2030. We regret 

to see that lighting is not specifically addressed in the revised proposals. The mandate of the 

SRI in large non-residential buildings is a step in the right direction but more ambition is 

needed. Renovating buildings to transition to LED-based lighting systems, integrating controls 

and sensors, will not only deliver up to 48-56 TWh of electricity annually by 2050 - it will also 

offer significant benefits to the occupant’s visual comfort, well-being, and productivity,” she 

added.  

 

LightingEurope will further assess the new proposed measures and puts its technical expertise 

at the disposal of EU institutions to help shape these new measures to ensure that they benefit 

human comfort, safety, well-being, and the environment and will foster fair competition and 

growth for the European industry. 

 

Background 

The Energy Performance of Buildings Directive was last amended in 2018. The targeted 

revision, which is part of the EU Green Deal and the EU Renovation Wave Strategy, aims at 

addressing the decarbonisation of the buildings sector to deliver on the EU’s 2030 and 2050 

climate goals. 

 

 

Contact 

For further information on this topic, please contact Ourania Georgoutsakou, Secretary 
General, ourania.georgoutsakou@lightingeurope.org.  
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About LightingEurope 
 
LightingEurope is the voice of the lighting industry, based in Brussels and representing 30 companies 
and national associations. Together these members account for over 1,000 European companies, a 
majority of which are small or medium-sized. They represent a total European workforce of over 100,000 
people and an annual turnover exceeding 20 billion euro. LightingEurope is committed to promoting 
efficient lighting that benefits human comfort, safety and wellbeing, and the environment. LightingEurope 
advocates a positive business and regulatory environment to foster fair competition and growth for the 
European lighting industry. More information is available at www.lightingeurope.org. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lightingeurope.org&data=02%7C01%7C%7C4e244bf4dcff4f6ef99408d6de026987%7Ce13959ad6279420caba3a9e83c85ad2e%7C0%7C0%7C636940499276737581&sdata=i0QxxEVbFSxvCE8Y%2FjVBOUt7KhEw%2FLMsibhpV2q7j3E%3D&reserved=0

